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Greensferry Overpass Girder Placements for April 21, 22, and 23, 2015 

 

POST FALLS – Work on the Greensferry Overpass Project will include placement of bridge girders for all 
three spans of the overpass during the week of April 20 – April 24, 2015. The placement of girders will 
affect both I-90 and local traffic. The public is advised to take caution in the work zones and expect 
delays during the following times: 

On Tuesday, April 21, 2015, eastbound I-90 will be completely closed from 9:00 P.M. to 6:00 A.M. for 
placement of girders over the interstate. Eastbound traffic will be detoured off the interstate at Exit 5 
(Spokane Street), be routed along Seltice Way through Post Falls, and back onto I-90 at Exit 7 (Hwy-41). 

On Wednesday, April 22, 2015, westbound I-90 will be completely closed from 9:00 P.M. to 6:00 A.M. 
Westbound traffic will be detoured off the interstate at Exit 7 (Hwy-41), be routed along Seltice Way 
through Post Falls, and back onto I-90 at Exit 5 (Spokane Street). 

Greensferry Road between Seltice Way and Schneidmiller Avenue currently operates as a one-way 
street for northbound traffic only with access to the businesses along Greensferry from Seltice Way. 
On Thursday, April 23, 2015 this portion of Greensferry Road, the intersection of Greensferry and 
Schneidmiller Avenue, and the most eastern portion of Schneidmiller Avenue will be completely closed 
for placement of girders. This closure will be from 6:00 P.M. to 2:00 A.M. This closure was originally 
planned to be Monday April 20th, but due to project scheduling has moved to Thursday, April 23, 2015. 

The project, which began construction in the fall of 2014, will construct an overpass of Interstate 90 
and Schneidmiller Avenue. When completed, the new structure will feature two lanes in each 
direction, a center turn lane, bicycle lanes, and sidewalks on both sides that connect to the Centennial 
Trail.  The project will improve connectivity, traffic mobility, and emergency response between the 
business districts and residential areas north and south of the Interstate.  

Post Falls Urban Renewal Agency and Ralph L Wadsworth (the contractor) value the input from the 
public and encourage citizens to contact Brad Marshall with any questions or concerns regarding the 
Greensferry Overpass: 208-755-1862 or bmarshall@jub.com.       
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